New Text for GCCC info on Bright Horizons/Growing Place website 

http://child-care-preschool.brighthorizons.com/PA/Gettysburg/gettysburg 

A volunteer board of parents and friends, the Gettysburg Child Care Corporation (a 501c3 organization), provides behind-the-scenes support of the Growing Place. The Gettysburg Child Care Corporation (GCCC) holds monthly meetings, typically held on the first Tuesday of each month from 12- 1:30 p.m. Parents are always welcome to attend any GCCC meeting.  

For more information or to consider joining GCCC, contact Joseph Edgar, President. There are six to eight members of GCCC, and board members typically serve for a three-year term. 

The roles and responsibilities of the Board of the GCCC include, but are not limited to, the following:

· Leasing the center building from Gettysburg College under a licensure agreement.
· Hiring and monitoring a qualified provider, presently Bright Horizons, to manage the day-to-day operating activities of the early learning center.
· Reviewing and endorsing the rules, policies, and procedures the provider uses in operating the early learning center and ensuring a safe environment for the children and the employees.
· In addition, the GCCC also:
· Approves the annual operating budget
· Determines how and when to make capital expenditures, which mostly have to do with the physical plant and other center needs
· Coordinates fundraising activities and special events
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Lindsey Arlington, Vice President		
Jessica Diehl, Treasurer		
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Natalie Barlett	
Meggan Smith
Jeremy Garskof
